March 26, 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR PEGGY RAINWATER
FROM: MIKE BERMAN

SUBJECT: President's Advisory Council on
Historic Preservation

I have been informed that Dr. Ruthann Knudson, a research archaeologist at the University of Idaho, has been nominated to the President's Advisory Council on Historic Preservation. I would like to recommend that she be appointed to fill one of the vacancies on the council. She comes from Duluth -- highly regarded, and has gone on to do great things in the field of archaeology. If I can be of any further assistanceoon

this matter, please don't hesitate to contact me.

MSB/meg





THE AMERICAN NATIONAL RED CROSS

to

VICE-PRESIDENT WALTER F. MONDALE

in grateful appreciation

CELEBRITY AUCTION

MAY 17, 1980

CHAPTER

BREVARD COUNTY

NORTH SERVICE CENTER

DATE

MAY 17, 1980

CHAIRMAN

Helen E. Hurian

HU9 7488

January 10, 1980

Dr. John A. Kromkowski National Center for Urban Ethnic Affairs 1521 16th Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Dr. Kromkowski,

Thank you for sending to the Vice President a copy of your December 13 letter to President Carter. We share your concern about ethnic representation on the U.S. Commission on Civil Rights. I have let Stephen Aiello, the President's new special assistant for ethnic affairs, know about your interest in the CCR, and I'm sure he will be responsive to your views.

Sincerely,

James W. Dyke, Jr.
Special Assistant to the
Vice President for
Domestic Policy

16

J.J. 1 -



4) 12/88 Memo ,

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON

January 7, 1980

MEMORANDUM TO THE VICE PRESIDENT

FROM:

JIM DYKE

SUBJECT:

CIVIL RIGHTS COMMISSION/BAMBI CARDENAS

There is presently a vacancy on the Civil Rights Commission to which the White House would like to appoint Bambi Cardenas Ramirez. There is a need to clear this with Congressman Gonzalez and other members of the Hispanic Caucus in general, but especially with Gonzalez since Bambi now lives in Texas.

Congressional Liaison, White House Personnel and our office all feel that we stand a better chance of getting Gonzalez to support Bambi's appointment if you raise it during your appearance for him.

We suggest you stress that you've known Bambi for years, that she worked for you on the Hill on a range of issues dealing with children, education and Hispanic affairs, and that she served admirably as Director of HEW's Office of Children, Youth and Families. She recently left that position to return to Texas to be with her husband and their recently born child.

February 7, 1980

Mr. Stanley S. Hubbard President and General Manager Hubbard Broadcasting, Inc. 3415 University Avenue St. Paul, Minnesota 55114 lames

Dear Staa:

Thanks so much for your note.regarding Commissioner Quello, and the question of burdensome FCC regulations. I've headd the same biews elsewhere and have already been in touch with people in the Administration regarding this appointment. It's too early, of course, to say precisely what will happen, but you make a good case and I know there's appport here for it. I'll try to follow throught

I hope all's well with you, and I hope we'll have a chance to get together again soon. Warmest regards.

Sincerely,

Walter F. Mondale

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON, D.C.

February 6, 1980

Dear Dick -

Jim thought you were handling the attached matter and asked me to send Stan Hubbard's letter over to you.

Penny



STANLEY S. HUBBARD President-General Manager

Hubbard Broadcasting, Inc.

3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE . SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

KSTP RADIO
KSTP FM
KSTP TV
MINNEAPOLIS-ST. PAUL
KOB RADIO
KOB FM
KOB TV
ALBUQUERQUE
WTOG TV
ST. PETERSBURG-TAMPA
WGTO RADIO

January 24, 1980

Mr. Walter F. Mondale Vice President of the United States The White House Washington, D. C.

Dear Walter:

I know you have been busy with the Ayatollah, Afghanistan, campaigning and whatever else; and it is no surprise to me that you have not been able to return my call.

You will recall only too well when you were running for election that you and the President campaigned for less government regulation; and although it is true that some regulations have been removed at the FCC, it is also true that the FCC today is, for whatever reason, correctly or incorrectly, perceived by most broadcasters to pose a greater threat than has ever been the case heretofore. (As a matter of fact, I would like to talk to you about this because it is a serious problem.)

One quick and easy way to help alleviate this problem would be the reappointment of James Quello to the Commission. Commissioner Quello is a decent man of great integrity and a man who is trusted by broadcasters. In addition, he is a first-rate representative of the Italian-American community; and I heartily recommend his reappointment and would hope you would be able to see fit to act on Commissioner Quello's behalf. If the administration were to reappoint Mr. Quello, I think it would be seen by all broadcasters as an act of good faith.

I hope everything is well with you, Joan and the family and that you have a wonderful 1980.

Best personal regards,

Stanley S. Hubbard

Darfale

cle



Hubbard Broadcasting, Inc.

3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE . SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

KSTP RADIO
KSTP FM
KSTP TV
MINNEAPOLIS-ST. PAUL
KOB RADIO
KOB FM
KOB TV
ALBUQUERQUE

WGTO RADIO

WTOG TV

STANLEY S. HUBBARD President-General Manager

January 24, 1980

1/31 Borrowski Berman

Mr. Walter F. Mondale Vice President of the United States The White House Washington, D. C.

Dear Walter:

I know you have been busy with the Ayatollah, Afghanistan, campaigning and whatever else; and it is no surprise to me that you have not been able to return my call.

You will recall only too well when you were running for election that you and the President campaigned for less government regulation; and although it is true that some regulations have been removed at the FCC, it is also true that the FCC today is, for whatever reason, correctly or incorrectly, perceived by most broadcasters to pose a greater threat than has ever been the case heretofore. (As a matter of fact, I would like to talk to you about this because it is a serious problem.)

One quick and easy way to help alleviate this problem would be the reappointment of James Quello to the Commission. Commissioner Quello is a decent man of great integrity and a man who is trusted by broadcasters. In addition, he is a first-rate representative of the Italian-American community; and I heartily recommend his reappointment and would hope you would be able to see fit to act on Commissioner Quello's behalf. If the administration were to reappoint Mr. Quello, I think it would be seen by all broadcasters as an act of good faith.

I hope everything is well with you, Joan and the family and that you have a wonderful 1980.

Best personal regards,

Stanley S. Hubbard

cle

Becker, forward to be better the pearle of our one of the pearle of the January 24, 1980

Walter:

I know that you and Joan are very interested in the arts. You may be aware that the Picasso collection is coming to the Walker Art Center. It is Picasso's personal collection, and it will be shown only at the Walker Art Center and then at the Museum of Modern Art in New York City. After these two showings in America, the entire collection will be returned to a special permanent Picasso exhibit in Paris. I understand it will not be traveling ever again. On the evening of the 20th of March, we have arranged to have the exhibit made available to our guests. If you and Joan, or either one of you, would care to join us for that private showing, it would be our great privilege to have you. If you are interested, won't you please have your secretary call Connie Eckert at KSTP (612-645-2724, X238).

> STANLEY S. HUBBARD HUBBARD BROADCASTING, INC.

CC

2/14 MN

January 29, 1980

Mr. Frank T. Cary
Chairman of the Board
International Business Machines
Corporation
Armonk, New York 10504

Dear Mr. Cary:

- I have made of the Heaville

The Vice President and Mrs. Mondale have asked that I thank you for your kind invitation to them to join you and Mrs. Cary for a dinner and special viewing of the Picasso exhibition at the Walker Art Center in Minneapolis on February 14.

They are pleased indeed that you have thought of them in connection with this important exhibition but, regrettably, the commitments they have already assumed for that time preclude their being able to accept your gracious invitation. They have asked that I send you their personal thanks, however, and their warmest best wishes.

Sincerely,

Rebecca McGowan
Special Assistant to the
Vice President

Enclosure

May 12, 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR ARNIE MILLER

Herb Jasper, who used to work for the Vice President when he was in the Senate, and who now represents the various companies in the communications business that compete with ATT, called to put in his two cents on behalf of Brian Mayer, who I understand is being considered for an appointment to the FCC. Jasper says that Mayer has worked at the FCC, is knowledgable in the field, has good contacts on the Hill because of past and current positions there etc.

This is passed along for your information.

MIKE BERMAN

MSB/meg

FROM:



OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON

August 21, 1980

Sallie E. Fischer University Community Video 425 Ontario, S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55414

Dear Ms. Fischer:

Thank you for your letter to Vice President Mondale regarding Section 238 of the Communications Act Amendment of 1980. We appreciate receiving your views regarding this matter.

This bill is currently pending in the Senate Commerce Committee and is not expected to come to the Senate Floor for some time. We have forwarded your letter to the Federal Communications Commission so that they may also have the benefit of your views as they consider this legislation. Please be assured that we will keep your comments in mind as we formulate our policy in this area.

Again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Moilanen Special Assistant

to the Vice President

May 12, 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR ARNIE MILLER
FROM: MIKE BERMAN

Herb Jasper, who used to work for the Vice President when he was in the Senate, and who now represents the various companies in the communications business that compete with ATT, called to put in his two cents on behalf of Brian Mayer, who I understand is being considered for an appointment to the FCC. Jasper says that Mayer has worked at the FCC, is knowledgable in the field, has good contacts on the Hill because of past and current positions there etc.

This is passed along for your information.

MSB/meg



OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON

August 21, 1980

Sallie E. Fischer University Community Video 425 Ontario, S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55414

Dear Ms. Fischer:

Thank you for your letter to Vice President Mondale regarding Section 238 of the Communications Act Amendment of 1980. We appreciate receiving your views regarding this matter.

This bill is currently pending in the Senate Commerce Committee and is not expected to come to the Senate Floor for some time. We have forwarded your letter to the Federal Communications Commission so that they may also have the benefit of your views as they consider this legislation. Please be assured that we will keep your comments in mind as we formulate our policy in this area.

Again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Moilanen
Special Assistant
to the Vice President

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

REFERRAL

ACTION R	EQUESTED
Draft reply for: Vice President's signature Undersigned's signature Memorandum for use as enclosure to reply Direct reply Furnish information copy Suitable acknowledgment or other appropriate handling Furnish copy of reply, if any For your information For comment.	Prompt action is essential. If more than 48 hours' delay is encountered, please telephone the undersigned immediately. Basic correspondence should be returned when draft reply, memorandum, or comment is requested.
Description: XLetter:Telegram: Other: To: Vice President From: Sallie E. Fishher - University Date: 7/20/80 Subject: Section 238 of Communications	y Community Video - Minneapolis, MN Act Amendment (S.2827)

By direction of the Vice President

Suzanne Massey 456-2326



4/122

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON

June 19, 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR JIM JOHNSON

FROM:

ERIC VAUGHN

You asked me to find out if there is currently a position available on a Federal Bank Board in the Chicago area.

There is a position open on the Federal Home Loan Bank Board (FHLBB) in Chicago. The Bank of Chicago serves as the Federal Home Loan Bank Board for the Chicago Region.

The position that is now available is for the President of the FHLBB. Because of the nature of the relationship between the FHLBB and the Bank of Chicago a quasi-independent status has developed over the selection of people to fill vacancies on the Board. The Bank of Chicago has interviewed several candidates and submitted one name recently for approval by the FHLBB. The name was rejected and the Bank was asked to perform a wider search for a more acceptable candidate.

If you have a possible candidate in mind for this position, I would suggest we contact the Bank of Chicago directly to suggest that a particular name be considered for the position of President for the Regional Federal Home Loan Bank Board.

Hemo V

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

January 22, 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR WAYNE HORVITZ KEN MOFFITT

FROM:

RICHARD MOE

SUBJECT:

FEDERAL MEDIATOR POSITION/ROBERT NORGREN

It has come to my attention that a good friend of ours, Bob Norgren, is interested in becoming a mediator with the Federal Mediation Service. Bob has thirty years of experience in labor/management relations. Most of that time he has served with the Service Employees' Union in Minnesota. Bob's practical experience as an organizer, negotiator and business manager makes him well qualified for a position in the labor relations field. Bob's fairness and integrity would make him an excellent federal mediator.

We would be very grateful for every consideration you could give to Bob Norgren's candidacy. If you have any questions on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your assistance.

bcc: Bob Norgren

Bart Hess

The Honorable Vice President Of The United States Walter Mondale WashingTon D.C.

Bob Norgren 4878 Edgewater Dr. Mound Minn 55364 NOV. 19 1979

(an) 472-3493

Dearfriend Fritz:

I don't usually send a letter to make a request. but I realize that your time and schedule may not permet a

meeting.

as you know I have spent 30 years as a labor-organizer with the Hotel, Rest, and Bartenders Union. and during that time enjoyed stomping the state for our D.F. L. family. I am still out stomping --- This time for myself. and I would like to enlist your support.

I have submitted my application for the position of federal mediator and would be both pleased and honored to accept that position if it would become available. The current problem seems to be the cut back in the hiring of federal employees.

Federal Medeator Bart Hess has given me much encouragement to write to you in regards to this matter.

your efforts will be appreciated and be of great help to me.

Thanks so much.

Best regards to you, Joan, and the family cordially Bob Norghen



Minnesota Historical Society

Copyright in the Walter F. Mondale Papers belongs to the Minnesota Historical Society and its content may not be copied without the copyright holder's express written permission. Users may print, download, link to, or email content, however, for individual use.

To request permission for commercial or educational use, please contact the Minnesota Historical Society.

